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May 20, 2022 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount of 
Claim: unknown.  

  
May 25, 2022 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter requesting response from 
Defendant and forwarding a copy of the Claim to Attorney General. 

  
June 9, 2022 

 
City of Easton transmitted via facsimile a letter advising that 
they have not received a copy of the claim and asking for a copy of 
the pleading as well as an extension of time to respond.  

 
June 10, 2022 

 
City of Easton filed via U.S. mail a letter advising that they have 
not received a copy of the claim and asking for a copy of the 
pleading as well as an extension of time to respond.  

 
June 13, 2022 

 
Board forwarded letter to City of Easton, with copy to Plaintiff, 
denying grant of an extension of time. 

 
June 21, 2022 

 
Defendant transmitted via facsimile Preliminary Objections and 
Brief in Support. 

 
June 24, 2022 

 
Defendant filed via U.S. Mail Preliminary Objections and Brief in 
Support. 

 
June 28, 2022 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff, with copy to Defendant, 
requesting response to preliminary objections.  
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June 29, 2022 
 

Plaintiff filed proof of service of statement of controversies.  
 

July 19, 2022 
 

Plaintiff filed reply to 6/8/22 pleading. 
 

July 25, 2022 
 

Board rendered an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this 25th day of July, 2022, it is ORDERED and DECREED that the 
Preliminary Objections related to subject matter jurisdiction of 
Respondents, City of Easton and Mayor Sal Panto, to the Board’s 
jurisdiction, are SUSTAINED.  The matter is hereby DISMISSED with 
prejudice.  Upon concluding that this Board lacks subject matter 
jurisdiction over this case, it is further ORDERED that the record 
in this matter, filed with the Board of Claims on May 20, 2022, is 
hereby transferred to the Court of Common Pleas of Northampton 
County.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant.  

 
July 26, 2022 

 
Plaintiff filed a post decision filing. 

 
August 4, 2022 

 
Defendant filed acceptance of service of Opinion and Order dated 
July 25, 2022.  Receipt of same acknowledged August 1, 2022. 

 
September 23, 2022 

 
Receipt of file received from Court of Common Pleas of Northampton 
County.  

 


